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Personnel and Policy Committee 
Minutes of June 6, 2017 

  
The Personnel and Policy Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, June 6, 2017, at 5:00 p.m., in the 
conference room off of the library/media center, at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034. 
 
Present:  Tracy Malterer, board member (chair); David Strysick, board member; and Heather Cramer, superintendent of schools 

 
Old Business:  

 Teacher Compensation Study Committee Update –The committee was updated on the meeting with Dr. Annette 

Thompson and discussed where the committee is at in the process. 

 

New Business: 

 New Hires for 2017-2018—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the new staff for the 2017-2018 school year.  One 
position remained unfilled (Business Education) 

 MS Football—The committee discussed the potential of the school district being the cooperative partner for middle school 
football.  The committee wants more detailed information on costs, etc. from Mr. Falkenthal prior to making a decision. 

 Support Staff Compensation—The committee discussed compensation for the 2017-2018 school year for support staff 
and exempt staff.  

 Fall Coaches—Mrs. Cramer provided a list of fall coaches for volleyball that will need approval.  The committee discussed 
having a volunteer coach at the Varsity level as well. 

 Support Staff Handbook—The committee reviewed and will continue to review the support staff handbook.  There were 
many items that were discussed.   

 
 
 


